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Parents and Carers 

 

 

Dear all 

I hope you are well. 

You may have seen that the Government has updated its advice regarding the start of term dates 

in January 2021. 

I am writing to let you know that this advice has not altered any arrangements for the start of term 

within our academy and therefore all pupils will still be expected to return in person from 

Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

I wish you a happy and peaceful festive break! 

Yours sincerely, 

E. Phillips 
 
Miss E. Phillips 

Principal 
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